June 7, 2018

Greetings!
Like Us On Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

With apologies for any confusion, this is

An
Update
from Brenda Crisp at Kindercottage:

To the many supporters, friends and faith partners of Uni-Pres Kindercottage who have called
or emailed to answer my request-- THANK YOU! God is STILL SPEAKING and He is
speaking very loudly through you. It is because of you that I now have a fully furnished and
ready to move in home for this family to enjoy. I am currently awaiting a city mspection of the
home, (hopefully next week) so that we can move . After the mspection, I will contact those
of'you I have spoken with to let you know the exact day and time frame that I will be coming.

You have made me so happy and when mom and her four children settle into this home, they
will be equally happy. To others that have made contact, I thank you for thinking of us and for
those of you to far away, THANK YOU ALL. If only I had a warehouse for your donations to
be shared when things such as this occurs.

GOD BLESS EACH OF YOU!
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https://www.facebook.com/pages/Uni-Pres-Kindercottage-Daycare-Center-Home-of-the-Busy-Bees/105577722798159
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1114432653715&a=1130755172282&ea=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1114432653715

